
Dear all, 

 

I wanted to take a moment to say a big thank you to you and your team for all the hard work 

and long hours that went into the sports day and disco today. It was clear how much effort 

and planning went into making it such a fantastic day for the children. 

 

My child came home absolutely buzzing with excitement and was full of stories. The sports 

day was well-organised, fun and inclusive, and the disco afterwards was the perfect way for 

them celebrate after a long day and year. 

 

I also want to express my appreciation for all the hard work throughout the entire school 

year. The dedication and cheerful spirit of the teachers and staff have had a huge impact on 

my child's school experience. It’s clear that everyone at West Dean goes above and beyond 

to ensure the children not only do well academically but also enjoy their time at school. 

 

The positive and supportive environment you've created is very special. My child has grown 

so much this year, both in his studies and personally, and I know that’s thanks to the 

amazing work you all do. 

 

Thank you again for everything. Your hard work and dedication have made a big impact on 

my child and all his friends in Apple class. 


